
March 23, 1981 
 
Dear Mr Ferrater Mora, 
 
As you probably know, we customarily have a tea on Saturday afternoon of Reunion 
weekend for alumnae and faculty. At that trice we like to know, specially, members of 
faculty who will be retiring. 
 
I hope very much that you will be able to join us on Saturday.May 30th, so that we can 
duly appropriately rate the ocasion of your retirement. I know there are many alumnae 
who would be coger to freer you to talk with you. 
 
Sincerely 
 
[Signatura] 
 


